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Dear Elisha 

Maryvale Solar Farm – Modification 1 

Thank you for your e-mail dated 20 January 2022 to the Biodiversity, Conservation and Science 
Directorate (BCS) of the department inviting comments on Modification 1 of Maryvale Solar Farm. 

BCS notes that the proposed Battery Storage Energy System (BESS) will be contained within the 
approved impact areas already assessed in the EIS for the Maryvale Solar Farm project, as 
defined under the existing Development Consent.  

Based on the information provided, noting that there will be no additional impacts to biodiversity 
values from the proposed modification, BCS has no specific comments to make at this stage.   

If you require any further information regarding this matter, please contact David Geering, Senior 
Conservation Planning Officer, via david.geering@environment.nsw.gov.au or (02) 6883 5335. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Samantha Wynn 
Senior Team Leader Planning North West 
Biodiversity, Conservation & Science Directorate 

1 February 2022 

 
 


